Borough of Longport
Planning/Zoning Board
November 28, 2018

The meeting has been properly advertised and a copy of the meeting schedule was posted on
the bulletin board in Borough Hall.

The meeting was called to order and Open Public Meeting Notice was announced. Flag salute
was conducted.

Roll Call: Chairman Tom McAllister, Vice Chairman, Joel Goldman, Len Geria, Steve O’Leary, Joe
Marcasciano, Richard Hirsch and Michael Affanato.

APPLICATIONS FOR VARIANCE RELIEF:

There were no applications for variance relief.

Board members discussed driveways/off street parking, curb cuts and maintenance of brick
sidewalks on 22" Avenue. A directive was also prepared to the Zoning Officer Bruce Funk
relating to off-street parking — alleys. A signed copy is enclosed.

RESOLUTIONS:

Resolution from September 26" 2018 — James & Eleanor Panhuise was approved by
acclimation.

With no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made and seconded
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